From: PSC Public Comment

Subject: RE: Public Comment in Case #2023-00092

Date: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 10:10:00 AM

Case No. 2023-00092

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Company. Your comments in

the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration. Please cite the case number in this matter, 2023-00092, in any further
correspondence. The documents in this case are available at View Case Filings for: 2023-00092
ky.gov

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

prom: " venneman' [

Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 7:15 AM
To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@ky.gov>
Subject: Public Comment in Case #2023-00092

Dear Commissioners

Case #2023-00092 KY Power Integrated Resource Plan Case

So as not to place an unfair burden on low-income customers, | urge you to consider that utility
companies in Kentucky invest in clean, renewable energy sources such as wind, solar, and battery
storage. These investments not only help customers, but keep the utility more resilient and reliable
when it comes to providing energy.

We cannot allow our utility companies to keep investing in risky gas plants. To do so would mean
that customers would pay the expenses of not only these plants but also any fees due to carbon
regulation. Clearly gas is not a safe, clean nor affordable investment.

Sincerely,
J. Venneman





